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Vote by mail is safe and effective. Requiring in-person voting would disenfranchise 

people who are infirm, do not have access to transportation, and anyone who has a 

job that is inflexible. This would discriminate against the elderly and the poor. IT's bad 

policy that will reduce the number of people who will vote.   

 

For shame!  


